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Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 
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17th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to give you some further information regarding the upcoming France Residential, 

3rd -7th July. 

 

Attached you will find a medical form and suggested packing list.  Please ensure the medical 

form is filled out completely and returned to school by 23rd June 2023.  (A completed medical 

form for every child is required, even if they do not need specific medication.) We will require 

precise information about any medication your child will need during the trip and any other 

information that adults will need to know when caring for your child.  If it is a discreet matter such 

as bed wetting or sleep walking, you may wish to speak to myself in advance.  Any medication 

must be given to an adult on the morning of the trip and not placed in your child’s 

luggage.   

 

We will have a meeting in the lead-up to the French trip on Monday 26th June at 7:00pm. Please 

make sure you bring: 

1. Your child’s passport 

2. Your child’s GHIC card 

3. 5 x €10 in a named purse (for spending money) - no other denominations will be accepted. 

4. Return your medical form if you have not already done so 

 

We will give you the finer details of the trip at this meeting.  We would also like to inform you in 

advance that children will be required to arrive at school between 5:10am-5:20am on Monday 3rd 

July and we will be due to arrive back at school by 11:00pm on Friday 7th July. 

 
If you have any specific worries regarding the trip, please arrange a time to see either myself or Mrs 
Burnham. 
 
Regards, 
Mr Joice 

 


